
 

                                     
 

We will have our Christmas parties on  

December 22 & 23 

Santa will stop by for a quick visit. 

We will also have a Pajama party  

on these days!  

Students can come to school and celebrate the 

holiday season with their friends 

 dressed in their PJ’s! 

Oh what fun we will have!!! 

 

 

 


